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SR 573 ( Dale Mabry Highway) New Mid-Block Pedestrian Crossings from W. Mango
Avenue to W. Pearl Avenue 449126-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Mid Block

Pedestrian
Crossings

Phase Design
Limits From West

Mango Avenue
to West Pearl
Avenue

City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road SR 573
Design Cost $172,000

Contact Information
Design Manager
Charlie Xie
813-975-6287
Charlie.Xie@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
To increase pedestrian safety, this project will add new signalized
mid-block pedestrian crosswalks on Dale Mabry Highway at W.
Mango Avenue, W. Wisconsin Avenue, and W. Pearl Avenue in
Tampa.  

This project is currently in the design phase.  Construction is
anticipated to begin in 2023


